
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
        August 9, 2022 
 
By email to tom@americanaccountabilityfoundation.com 
 
Mr. Thomas Jones 
American Accountability Foundation 
300 Independence Avenue SE 
Washington, DC 20003 
 
Dear Mr. Jones: 
 
 I write to inform you that the conduct review process has been completed. Effective 
August 8, for a five-year period, the NAS Council has barred Jane Lubchenco from being 
involved in NAS publications; serving on or participating in NAS and NRC program activities; 
and receiving NAS honors or awards.  
  
        Sincerely, 
  
 
        Susan R. Wessler 
        Home Secretary 


